


discussed, such as a grant employee should be able to bump another grant employee. The duration 
of grant should be considered, and the renewal. 
Civil Service Day June 16, 2023 
Dr Terry sent a letter to President Scott announcing Civil Service Day. 
Walk into Rotunda and it looks like an island Beach with games.  
A flier was created for print, and a digital version for the campus monitors advertising the event.  

! ! Giant Connect Four, UNO, Swooc 
! ! Enrollment Management !"#$%&'!"#$%% has a Giant Jenga and other items. 
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